





Broughty Ferry Flood Protection Scheme Newsletter

September 2021

Progress on site



As we now enter autumn, Mclaughlin & Harvey continue to make good progress on Flood Protection Scheme and remain on schedule for completion of the project early 2022.

Works on the Douglas Terrace and James Place have been completed and are open to the public, whilst the works are progressing further along Fisher Street.





You will have noticed that the Fort Street junction is currently closed to traffic this will be for approx. 6 weeks, to allow the construction of the RNLI car

park, the new Promenade footway to the south and the reconstruction of the carriageway. The completion of these works will take us a step closer to the next section of street works into Beach Crescent.

Works are already progressing on the beach at Beach Crescent with the installation of large concrete steps which will transform the area and provide an open access down to the pebble beach. It will offer a great area for the public to relax and enjoy the view! Works will be ongoing in this



area over the next few months with progress of the stepped revetment construction visible on a weekly basis.

Considerate Constructors Scheme The site has been registered with the Considerate constructor's scheme. The scheme monitors visit the site to assess how well they are performing as a Considerate Constructor in terms of community engagement, safety, appearance, workforce and environmental compliance Get in touch http://www.ccscheme.org.uk/feedback/ tel: 0800 783 1423 email: enquiries@ccs.org.uk

McLaughlin & Harvey Community Benefits





How to contact us:

works in any way or

If you are affected by our

perhaps you want to know

doing. The site letter box is

office on Beach Crescent or

you can drop us an email at:bffps.community@mclh.

more about what we're

located at the main Site

Broughty Ferry in Bloom is very active in the Broughty Ferry area, volunteers are involved in a wide range of projects including gardening projects. The group have taken responsibility for providing planters and boats full of flowers over the past few months, watering, and planting flowers on the Mclaughlin & Harvey Broughty Ferry Flood Protection Scheme site.



The project has been supported from Katy The Community Liaison Officer, to bring colour, community spirit and vibrant flowers for the community to enjoy whilst the ongoing construction works continue. The site is looking vibrant and colouful along Fisher Street thanks to Broughty Ferry in Bloom volunteers, who have attended the site to plant and water beautiful flowers amoung the construction works! Great job ladies!

Community Liaison Officer: Katy Bald

Tel: 07584 777 227 Email:

co.uk

Katy.Bald@mclh.co.uk
More information on the

scheme can be found online at

https://www.dundeecity.g ov.uk/service-area/citydevelopment/broughtyferry-flood-protectionscheme



Community Fundrasing





As a charity, the RNLI depends on donations so it can go on saving lives and keeping us and our loved ones safe. After a year of lockdown restrictions limiting fundraising, members of the RNLI crew, the Project Manager and CLO from Mclaughlin & Harvey, Broughty Ferry Flood Prevention Scheme Site managed to meet members of the public, lifeguards and members of the lifeboat crew on Broughty Ferry beach, alongside. The highlight of the day was a £2,150 donation to the RNLI branch by McLaughlin & Harvey, and their generous Sub-Contractors, (Boyles Stone Masons, A&R Services Aberdeen (Electrical), Kilmac Ltd, McCormicks Contractors, Bryne Looby, Moore Concrete, Denfind Stone, & Breedons) to help with the ongoing costs the RNLI are faced with due to lack in donations since the COVID pandemic.

"Our work wouldn't be possible without all our supporters".

"We are very grateful for the donations made already and we appreciate any further contributions.". Quote's from RNLI Coxswain, Murray Brown.

Considerate Constructors Scheme The site has been registered with the Considerate constructor's scheme. The scheme monitors visit the site to assess how well they are performing as a Considerate Constructor in terms of community engagement, safety, appearance, workforce and environmental compliance Get in touch http://www.ccscheme.org.uk/feedback/ tel: 0800 783 1423 email: enquiries@ccs.org.uk